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	 The Freedom Riders Motorcycle 
Group held their 4th Annual Motorcy-
cle Toy Run on Sunday, December 8th. 
There were 31 riders and 3 cars and 
our local radio station KBUX 96.5. 
The day started at the VFW post 769 
at 8am.  Stops included Sunset Grill 
then to Grubstake Social Club where 
Denis the manager set up breakfast for 
us. Donation boxes had been placed 
at multiple locations in the region, en-
couraging the community to donate toys for kids in the 
Quartzsite area whose families are currently experiencing 
financial challenges. The toy run on December 8th was a 
motorcycle group tour to make stops at and pick up the 
donated gifts at all of those toy donation box locations. 
So, with full bellies we traveled to Bouse AZ for pickups 
at the American Legion and VFW Halls; and the Dollar 
General, Family Dollar, & Coyote Fresh stores in Quartz-
site. At the stop at Quartzsite’s Arizona Sun RV Park we 
picked up a full box of gifts and 2 bikes!

	 After all of the toys were 
collected, the procession 
traveled to the police station. 
From here the Freedom Rid-
ers Toy Run received a lights 
and siren escort across town 
by two Quartzsite Fire De-
partment fire trucks. The final 
destination was the Quartzsite 
Salvation Army. Here, all the 
toys were given to LeAnn and 
her amazing crew of volun-
teers for distribution to needy 

families in the community.
	 The toy drive and toy run were a terrific success and was 
able to bless a good number of children this holiday season.  
The Freedom Riders Motorcycle Group says “Thank You” 
to the businesses and civic groups who allowed donation 
collection boxes and ‘thank you’ to all of you who chose to 
donate. Thank you and Merry Christmas!
	 Thank you to Dennis Vosper, Mike & Amber Myers for 
sharing this day with our readers. B&B 
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